
INVITATION	TO	THE	COMMUNITY 
The	City	of	Unalaska 

Invites	the	Community	to	attend: 

RecepƟon for visiƟng RepresentaƟve  
Bryce Edgmon 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday, September 6, 2024 
5:00 to 6:30 p.m. 

Burma Road Chapel  
                                                                                                         

PLEASE JOIN US! 
 
 

Meet and greet your RepresentaƟve 
of our State Legislature Bryce Edgmon.  

The City provides these opportuniƟes for the public  
to converse with elected officials  in an informal seƫng.  

Food and beverages will be served.  
Open to the Public. 


